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Shine Corporate Ltd (SHJ)  

Market Update 

 

Shine Corporate Ltd (the Company) has become aware of speculation in a media report about preliminary 

merger discussions between the Company and Slater & Gordon Ltd. 

The Company advises that no such transaction is proposed or imminent. 

The Company has, at all times, met its continuous disclosure obligations. 

  
 
Annette O’Hara 
Company Secretary 
Shine Corporate Ltd 
Level 13, 160 Ann Street  
Brisbane QLD 4000 

  
 
 
 


